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August 22 to 26, 2018 
 

This year, the World Meeting of 
Families will take place in Dublin, 
Ireland from August 22 to 26. With 
the theme of, “The Gospel of the 
Family: Joy for the World”.  
Pilgrims from the Archdiocese of 
Chicago will have a full and 
vivacious experience that will last 
from August 18 through August 27, 
which will include a tour of 
Ireland’s most sacred places, the 
three day congress, the festival of 
families and the closing liturgy. For 
more information please contact 
Clarissa Aljentara at 
caljentara@archchicago.org or 
312.534.8051. 


